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KS2 SATs RESULTS

CREATIVE FORTNIGHT

Well done to last year's Year 6 for
working so hard; 2014 saw BVS
achieving the best ever KS2 SATs
Results: 100% Level 4 and above in both
Maths and Reading. Further details can
be seen on the table overleaf.

Last week saw the start of our Autumn
Term Creative Fortnight. The focus is
Books to Film: Year 3 are exploring
‘Charlie & the Chocolate Factory’ by
Roald Dahl and ‘The Jungle Book’ by
Rudyard Kipling, Year 4 ‘Nim’s Island’ by
Wendy Orr, Year 5 ‘How to Train Your
Dragon’ by Cressida Cowell and Year 6
Shaun Tan’s ‘The Lost Thing’ and
Maurice Sendak’s ‘Where The Wild
Things Are’.

MORRISONS’ VOUCHERS
If you shop in Morrisons please collect
their new Let’s Grow Vouchers and
send them into school.
Mrs Bardsley would dearly like to get
the children some new gardening
equipment.
UNIFORM
The children all look very smart in their
school uniform. However, sweatshirts,
coats etc. can easily be mislaid. Please
make sure that every item of clothing is
clearly labelled with your child’s name.
For PE and Games the children should
be wearing navy or black shorts and a
white or pale blue T-shirt. For outdoor
games don’t forget they will need a
change of trainers and a navy or black
tracksuit.

The fortnight will end with a flourish
this coming Friday, 12th September,
between 2.15pm and 3.30pm, when we
will be holding an exhibition of the
children’s work.
In the hall some of the children will be
demonstrating a few of the things they
have learnt over the past two weeks
and you will be able to tour around
each Year Group to admire the
children’s hard work and talent.
The Scholastic Book Fair will be open
and you’ll be able to purchase books. In
addition, refreshments will be available.
Any money raised will be used to buy
further lunchtime play equipment.

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR

We look forward to seeing you.

This week we are having a Book Fair. It
will be open for the children this
Thursday and Friday lunchtime.
Attached is a leaflet giving you some
idea of the books on offer. If your child
brings in money on Thursday or Friday
please remind them to give it to their
teacher for safekeeping.

PHONE NUMBERS & EMAIL
ADDRESSES
If you change your mobile phone
number or email address please don’t
forget to let the BVS Office know.
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